Info Meeting for Spring Break Trip to
Rome and Florence This Thursday

10.10.2011

An informational meeting on a 2012 spring break trip to one of Europe’s oldest cities,
Rome Italy, will be held this Thursday, October 13, from 6-7 p.m. on the campus of
Southwestern Oklahoma State University.

Todd Parker, assistant professor of art, will hold the presentation in Room 206 of the Art
Building for anyone who might be considering the trip.

In Rome, participants will see the Colosseum, Roman Forum, Vatican City, Sistine
Chapel and St. Peter’s Basilica. The trip will also head to Florence to explore the art and
architecture of this Renaissance city.

Class credit is available for students and the trip is open to faculty and staff. For more
information, contact Parker via e-mail todd.parker@swosu.edu or 580.774.3032.
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